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No, we are not on the same side, either as regards superstores or the Town Plan. For all the
supposed neutrality on the former, you have been wholly pro-superstore from the moment
Sainsbury's threw its cap into the ring, if not before.     One of the letters in the Council's file in
favour was from you. It was longer than most but totally supportive of Sainsbury's application.
The idea that you somehow played a part in getting Sainsbury's turned down is bizarre.    As
regards the Town Plan, it is about an awful lot more than whether or not we ever have a
superstore, which is why people from both sides of the LESS/LOTS divide are active on it. Only
one person, to the best of my recall, has been publicly rubbishing the whole idea from the word
go and that's you.  
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